
To:  Chair and Members of Committee of the Whole 

From:  Howard Bohan, Chair, Heritage Burlington 

Date:  May 16, 2018 

Re: 418 Burlington Avenue – application for demolition 

At the recent meeting of the Heritage Burlington Citizen Advisory Committee, held on 
Tuesday, May 15, 2018, the committee reviewed the information provided by city staff 
related to the property known as 418 Burlington Avenue.  After a thorough discussion, 
the following recommendation was approved:   

Remove the property known as 418 Burlington Avenue from the Municipal 
Register of Cultural Heritage Resources.  

The rationale for the committee’s decision rested mainly on the limited number of 
attributes that would qualify the property for designation. Apart from similar setback and 
scale in relation to neighbouring properties, the property on its own does not display, in 
a meaningful way, attributes that would lead to designation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Howard Bohan 
Chair, Heritage Burlington 
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